
From: stonechris15@aol.com [mailto:stonechris15@aol.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 11:49 AM
To: Alex Damien <ADamien@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Water usage for new lawn

NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 

Hello Alex,

We spoke back in June regarding my new sod.  You asked that I send you an email when I
finished the watering for my new sod. You mentioned my usage will be analyzed to determine
how much of a credit I would receive on y water bill.  Please note; only me and my disabled
adult son live in our new home, so our usage is usually not as much as a large family.

I built a new home in the Howell Oaks subdivision so the entire yard was sodded. My lot is on
a corner and is triangular shaped. There is a big open area on the side of my house.  My
address is:

Christine Stone 
3703 Olde Howell Rd 
Waukesha 53188

My landscaper took a very long time. He started on 5/15/2020, and that is when I began heavy
watering.  The landscaper finished at the end of June.  It took him a long time because he did
the landscaping by himself.

I kept watering most of the Summer because it was so dry and I didn't want the sod to die. I
stopped heavy watering at the end of August when I received a post card informing me of my
water usage.  I'm glad it will be raining much this week and I'm done watering!!

Please let me know if you have questions.

Thank you,
Christine Stone




